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Good evening!

 

I write to you to address the concern, we as a community, have about the restrictions on these trails. We are

fortunate to have the Wayne National Forest in our hometown area, but as UTV riders and off-road enthusiasts, I

would like to see the restriction lifted from units larger than 50 inches. Living in a small town, and being country

folks, we enjoy the outdoors and riding through the trails. My husband and I both own UTV's, and it has became

a weekend tradition for us to take our daughter out to enjoy the trail system. Hours we spend together riding

those trails is worth every memory made. Unfortunately, with the trail system restriction, it has made it difficult for

us to take both units out at once. We have one unit that is larger unit than the 50' requirement, which prevents us

on taking those rides together. We live in Ironton, a quarter mile away from the trails. As residents, I ask if there

could be an exemption for the trails. Such as, residents of the area may purchase a designated trail pass,

providing proof of residency (Drivers License, or UTV registration) to enjoy our local park and keep a good

standing with our local Foresty Service. I would be willing to get a petition started if it would help out this cause!

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to voice my concern, I look forward to hearing back from you!

 

I also received an e-mail back, and it stated that this email was forwarded to you. I wanted to make sure! Thank

you!

 

Also, I apologize for the pink background.


